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STATEMENT ON ESTANCIA WATER ISSUE 

August 13, 2025 

 

On the morning of Wednesday, August 13, 2025, the Town of Estancia installed a new well 
pump at Well #8. This pump will be operational on or about 5pm on August 13, 2025. The new 
well pump has the capacity to produce 150 gallons of water per minute. The Town is requesting 
that residents continue to conserve water through the weekend to allow the tank to refill and 
repressurize the Town’s water system.  

Bottled water will continue to be available for water customers of the Town of Estancia and can 
be picked up at the Estancia Fire Department located at 1001 E. Highland Avenue Estancia, NM 
87016. 

A full statement regarding the well issue and the steps taken by the Town to address this issue 
will be drafted and disseminated by the end of the week.  

 

Respectfully,  

 
 

J. Jordan Barela 
County Manager 
jjbarela@tcnm.us 
Torrance, County of 
205 9th and Allen 
Estancia, NM 87016 
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